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AA Liaison Report 
 
Mark this date for the AA conference with Al-anon participation, August 23-25 2024, in Independence 
Ohio at the Doubletree by Hilton, 6200 Quarry Lane.  Speakers, workshops and panels are planned, as 
well as fellowship.  Tim H. from AA Panel 68 is leading the planning.  A local committee headed by 
Sydney P. and Jolene has been formed to plan the Al-Anon participation.  Please encourage and 
announce the opportunity to do Al-anon workshops and skits at the conference, especially to local people.  
Please contact Sydney (sep140@gmail.com) or Jolene (runjol@outlook.com)  with interest.   

Yours in service 

Kim R.  

(pip2@insight.rr.com) 
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